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REVISION TO VILLAGE MUNICIPAL CODE 

The Essex Junction Board of Trustees on Oct. 8, 2019 adopted a revision to Village Municipal 

Code, Chapter 8, An Ordinance Relating to Motor Vehicle Regulations, Section 802, subject to 

petition. With the revision to the ordinance, there shall be no parking of motor vehicles, of any 

kind, within the public right-of-way on Lincoln Street on the west side from Prospect Street to a 

point northerly for a distant of 150 feet. The distance was previously 75 feet.  

Citizens may petition for a vote on the ordinance at an annual or special meeting. Unless a 

petition is filed in accordance with 24 V.S.A. § 1973, the ordinance shall become effective on 

Dec. 7, 2019, 60 days after the date of adoption.  

The full text of the revised ordinance is as follows:  

SECTION 802:  
There shall be no parking of motor vehicles, of any kind, within the public right-of-way 

on the side of the street so designated on the following streets:  

…  

Lincoln Street – on the west side from Prospect Street to a point northerly for a distant 

of 75 150 feet. 

For more information, contact Deputy Manager Greg Duggan at 802-878-1341, 

gduggan@essex.org, or 81 Main St., Essex Jct., VT 05452.  
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